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Heller Statement on Census Results 
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller made the following statement on the results of the U.S. census.
“After much speculation, I am pleased Nevada will be receiving an additional congressional seat.  The Nevada delegation works closely together on issues important to our state and adding another voice to the congressional delegation will greatly benefit the state of Nevada,” said Heller.  
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